
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 September  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

A key focus for the school has been driving Praise and Positivity and recognising our students who are consistently 
doing the right thing.   You may have seen from our website and social media pages that there has been a real drive 
on rewards and a number of our students have won iPads, air pods and vouchers to name a few.   Students have 
made an excellent start to the academic year and we have lots more exciting rewards available for students to achieve 
this coming year.   

We are pleased to invite you to our brand-new Rewards platform – ePraise.  Previous parent and student feedback 
had commented on the desire to regular monitor and see student achievement and through ePraise you now can. This 
was launched last week with students and they have been excited to see their points tally up as well as browse the 
online shop where ‘Points win prizes.’  In addition, through this platform parents/carers will also be able to access and 
you will be able to see up-to-date information about your child (or children) and be kept informed of relevant school 
information that we hope you will find useful.  

On ePraise, you will be able to see your child's: 

• Rewards and sanctions 

• Attendance 

• Timetable 
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You will receive an email inviting you to “register” onto our e-Praise site.  By clicking in the link on the email, you will 
need to set up a password.  You can log on and find this information from your PC, Mac, tablet or smartphone. Simply 
follow the instructions for instructions for registering on e-Praise. 
 

You can also access the e-Praise platform via any web-enabled device or via the Epraise mobile app (available on 

iOS and Android).  Using and navigating through the Epraise platform is straight forward, however, please feel free to 

refer to the e-Praise guide for easy-to-follow instructions. 

 

This week has also seen the launch of ‘The Retreat’ our designated Rewards Room for students where they have 

access to a X-box, Playstation, Games, Music and treats.  It has been lovely seeing students enjoy access to this space 

and recognise the positive behaviour and attitudes of these students. 

 

We will be seeking parent feedback regarding Praise and Rewards in the coming weeks and would welcome your 

feedback at this time.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

David Routledge 

Associate Assistant Principal  

 

 

https://www.epraise.co.uk/index.php?view=guide_parent#section_registering_web
https://www.epraise.co.uk/index.php?view=guide_parent

